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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Our Year 4 trip is fast approaching! We are very excited about it, and hope that you are 
too :) 

 
Although this has been mentioned previously, please mind the following: 
 
- Children MUST be to Jessop by 7.30am on the Monday (12th) of December. They will 
begin boarding the coach at 7.45am, and we will leave promptly by 8am. Failure to be 

on time will result in your child not attending the trip - unfortunately, we cannot tolerate 
tardiness on such an important day! 
 
- Please ensure that your child eats breakfast that morning!  
 
- No snacks or drinks (other than a water bottle) are to join us on the trip. 

 
- No electronics are to be brought on the trip, other than cameras. 
 
- Children will have the opportunity to attend a Roman feast. Please allow them to pack 
some variation of a costume (what they wore for the Christmas play will suffice, although 

they are welcome to bring anything they'd like!) 
 
- In addition to the kit list (sent at a different date) please do not hesitate to pack 
anything in addition to what is asked if you feel it is suitable for your child! 
 

- It will be very cold next week, and we will be spending a large portion of the day 
outdoors. Please pack warm layers, and items such as hats, mittens, thick socks etc. For 
ease, plastic carrier bags are clever to pack as children can easily separate their 
muddy/dirty clothes from the clean. 
 
- Alongside one teddy, please only allow children to bring one personal item for the 

evening - such as a board game, pack of cards, colouring pencils, etc. The more they 
bring, the more they need to be responsible for!  
 
- Departure from Ufton court 1pm on the Wednesday, aim to arrive to Jessop between 3-
3.30pm. We will keep you updated re: traffic and arrival time via email through the office. 

 
 
Please note that Wednesday the 14th is a 1.30pm dismissal time for the rest of the school 
as it is the day we break up for Christmas holiday; thus, if you have a child in a different 
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year group, you will need to return to the school twice for collection as 
there is no after-school provision offered on that specific day. 
 
Medication: Many of your children require medication throughout the 
day. The school is informed of what needs to be given during the school 

day, however, AM and PM medication need to be clearly labelled, with 
dosage instruction, and handed directly to Ms Akcakiryan the morning of 
the trip. Children have been given a sheet for this today! 
 
 

Thank you so much for all of your patience! We’re so excited. Have a happy Friday, and 
a very happy weekend - rest up! 
 
 
Ms Akcakiryan & Ms Ffrench  


